
 
 

 
 

BECOME A HOST FAMILY TO INTERNATIONAL 
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS! 

 
Victoria Point State High School are looking for families to welcome 

international students into their homes in July 2024. 
 

Friday 19th July – Tuesday 30th July (morning departure) 
Students from Taiwan (Ages 13-15) 

 
Provide a safe & welcoming home 

Interested in cultural engagement & exchange 
 

All host families will receive a payment of $90 per night (double 
placement) 

 
If you are interested in this rewarding experience, please 

contact our international student administrators via email:  
international@vpshs.eq.edu.au 


